

News and Views from the WBF MISSION OFFICE

Serving local churches and their missionaries

September 26, 2023

Dear Co-laborers,

We are days away from the World Baptist Fellowship Bible Conference hosted by Willow Park Baptist Church, October 2-4. Though this will not be the traditional WBF Fall Meeting of the past, we are looking forward to some sweet fellowship and encouragement from the Word of God for God's servants.

We want to say THANK YOU to those who contributed gift cards for the gift card shower for WBF missionaries. This is a special blessing to the families who are traveling on furlough!



Once again, we are collecting a Special Fall Offering to supplement our General Fund expenses. As you recall, the additional \$5,000/month support we are trying to raise is to pay the lease for the new office space we moved into last year, following our relocation. This year, with the increase of monthly support, and adjustments to our budget, we only need to raise \$50,000. I understand, "only" is relative, for \$50,000 is a tremendous amount. However, based on what we have seen God do, He is more than capable to provide!



We are asking God to provide \$50,000 by December of this year.

If you are able to have a part in this special offering, please mark it "Special Fall Offering" and send it to:

WBF Mission Agency P.O. Box 13459 Arlington, Texas 76094

This special offering enables us to continue serving those who serve. It is our privilege to serve local churches and their missionaries, and we appreciate your prayers and financial support.

Thanks for all you do!

Joey Bacon Mission Director

